
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi, we are members of the school council and we wanted to let you know what we have been up to so 

far this year.  

 

First, we turned the school improvement plan into child 

friendly language so that everyone in the school can 

understand it more easily. 

We then set up a suggestion box as we wanted everyone in 

school to be able to give their ideas to school council easily. 

We have had some great ideas already. For example, new 

club ideas and requests for 

different lunchtime games. 

 

We have linked up with the pebble project Home - (pebblesproject.org) 

as we want to help raise some money so that they can have so more 

equipment to help them learn.  

 

As a team we have also come up with the standards that we want for 

behaviour around school during assemblies, playtimes and for 

around school.  

 

Some of us met with the Parent Council to explain what we do and what we have been up to. Next we 

would like to meet with the school governors to share our ideas and progress with them.  

 

 

Meet the new School Council…. 

 

https://www.pebblesproject.org/

